
 March 30, 2023 

IDERA Capital Management Ltd. 

 

 

Announcement regarding our new management 

 

 

IDERA Capital Management Ltd. (“IDERA”) is pleased to announce of our new management effective April 

1, 2023. In order to respond to the rapid changes in the business environment, we aim to further expand 

our business base and maximize our corporate value under the new management, and we appreciate your 

continued support and guidance. 

 

 

 

 

1．New Management 

 

Chairman               Takuya Yamada  

 

CEO                     Seiji Takeuchi   

 

COO, CFO           Fumihiko Niwa   

 

Director (Non-executive)    Li Li 

 

Director (Non-executive)    Chen Qi 

 

 


